
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  April 15, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Request for a Liquor License 

Tom & Eddie’s Better Burgers 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village of Lombard has received a request for a Class “C” liquor license from 

Edward Rensi and Vincent Naccarato, owners of America’s Better Burger, LLC d/b/a 

Tom & Eddie’s Better Burgers located at 348 Yorktown, Lombard.  Please find attached 

an Ordinance increasing the Class “C” liquor license category by one.  I have reviewed 

this request with Trustee Wilson and he concurs with my recommendation.   

 

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachments 


